Please support this bill HB 2469. We only eat organic food because of dire allergies. It is so important to
protect our land from the onslaught of the criminal poisonous companies like Monsanto and their kins.
Our nature has so much to try and cope with and is on its way to lose its battles. Please, listen to the
doctors, the parents, the vets and our decent farmers, not the corporate ones, please support HB 2469.
Thank you so much in advance. Annie, Gary, Sean and Gregory McCuen



